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In advance of the commencement of major works at Ennis Town Centre on the
8th of January 2024,  you are invited to a Stakeholder Clinic on Monday 18th
December at the Templegate Hotel, Ennis.  This is a significant opportunity to
meet the site team and to discuss arrangements with regard to the planning of
the works. 

The following roads will be closed to vehicular traffic during the works from
Monday 8th of January 2024.

O’ Connell Street Ennis, from Old Barrack Street junction to Carmody Street
junction.  

O’ Connell Street, Ennis, from O’ Connell Square to Station Road junction.

High St, Ennis, from Harvey’s Quay/Salt House Lane to Bank Place/O’ Connell
Square.  

In High St, works will begin at the corner nearest to Parnell St, with works
continuing towards O’Connell Square. 
In Upper O’Connell St, we will return to site to finish the kerbing and paving of
footpaths. 
In O’Connell St, works will begin outside Hill Billys restaurant and will head in
both the direction of O’Connell Square and also in the direction of the
Cathedral.  It should also be noted that it will be necessary to close the section
of O’Connell St outside the Cathedral for a period from February 2024 to
complete the replacement of the foul sewer. 

While works are ongoing ShareRidge will do everything we can to keep any
disruption to a minimum.  We will ensure that access to premises is maintained
at all times and that deliveries and bin collections are facilitated.  

We would be delighted if you would attend this walk in clinic, next Monday
18th of December in the Temple Gate Hotel Ennis, Eircode V95 HOXK, 11.30am to
1.30pm 


